
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

This is a reminder that the English Department will be running hour-long revision sessions before each of 
the four English Language and Literature GCSE exams. They will all be held in the Drama Studio between 
7.45am and 8.45am on the following dates: 
 
English Literature - Paper 1 (Macbeth / Jekyll and Hyde) - 22nd May 
English Literature - Paper 2 (Inspector Calls / Anthology Poems / Unseen Poems) - 26th May 
English Language - Paper 1 (Fiction Extracts / Narrative or Descriptive Writing) - 6th June 
English Language - Paper 2 (Non-Fiction Extracts / Non-Fiction Writing) - 12th June 
 
Obviously, these are not a replacement for revision (!), but we know from the past that these sessions have 
been a really good opportunity for boys to focus the mind going into the exam. They have usually been 
attended by the vast majority of the year group. 
 
We'd also be very grateful if you'd remind boys of the wealth of revision material that is available on the Q 
Drive 'pool' directory in the school system. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Craig Ennew 
Head of English 

 


